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Good Afternoon - 

I have been a small business owner for 21 years.  The past 5 years have been 

without a doubt some of the most challenging for my business.  Having the CAT 

assessed on my business' GROSS receipts is not only a detriment to my business, 

but it puts undue burden on my small business when I have had financial losses over 

the past 5 years!  I am a woman owned business and I provide living wage jobs for 

11 employees in our rural community.  I urge you to support this bill, and support the 

small businesses of Oregon! 


